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Week of:  August 29, 2022 

 Hello!  I hope you had a wonderful weekend, and enjoyed the great summer weather we still have! I 
know I did! :) Just like that, we finished our first week of Kindergarten and are beginning our second week! 
The students did great! Time flies when you’re having fun :) As we get in the swing of things this week, here’s a 
few things to know: 
 A Volunteer Sheet went home last week attached to the Welcome Packet. If you’re interested in vol-
unteering, please fill that out and return it to me as soon as possible! Kindergarten runs on Volunteers ;)  
 We will be starting some weekly routines this week. Today a small half-sheet Homework packet went 
home. Reading with your child is so important, so we recommend 10 minutes a night. We also recommend a 
Media Free day one day a week to encourage them to be outside exploring, creating and being kids! Every 
FRIDAY I will collect your child’s folder with their completed homework for the week.  The folders will be re-
turned every Monday with the new week’s papers and homework. Any important papers you have for me can 
also be put in your child’s folder, and I will get them. 
 Please make sure your child is in uniform when they come. Refer to the Dress Code handout that was 
given to you at Orientation and Meet and Greet for what is appropriate dress.  
 Our Back to School Night is on Tuesday, September 6th. Please stay tuned for more details on timing! 
Picture Day is also Tuesday, September 6th! Uniforms are still required on this day. A flier went home in your 
child’s folder about it today, so lookout for that.  
 Please let me know if you have any questions. This year is off to a great start! Can’t wait for all the 
fun we’re going to have! :) 
    Any Questions? Email @ Lacie.beyer@lfcsinc.org 
 
 

 
    
 
 

        Monday, 9/5: NO SCHOOL-Labor Day 
Please send a snack for your child every day!  
        Tuesday 9/6: BACK to SCHOOL night!  
         
 
**Carseats: To expedite pickup in the afterno  Tuesday, 9/6: PICTURE DAY! 
If your child is unable to buckle their car seat  
please pull off to the side of the cul de sac after we  
place them in the car to help them buckle. Thank you!    

       *More information on both coming soon!* 
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